
 

 
  Dear Parents and Students: 
  Welcome to the fifth grade!  If you are not planning to have the supplies delivered to the school by the    
company, please feel free to bring a few supplies each day of the week. The following list is what your 
child will need: 

• Three black and white  
 

• 14 Pocket folders (Preferably Plastic) 
o One blue (Math) • One Green (Science) 
o One red (Homework/Notes) • One Yellow (Writing) 
o One Orange (Social Studies) • One Purple (Reading/ Language Arts) 
o Three Black (Test) • Four White for Cluster Classes 

         (* Please label all folders with your child’s name and subject). 
• One pack of lines post-its 
• One packages of White Computer Paper 
• One package of Colored or Cardstock paper 
• Soft Pencil Case. 
• One dozen: #2 pencils sharpened 
• Two yellow highlighters 
• Two Green Pens, Two Purple Pens, and Two Blue Pens, Two Red Pens. 
• Two (2) pink Erasers 
• One package of Expo Dry Erase Markers. 
• One packs of wide ruled loose leaf paper 
• Pocket Dictionary and Thesaurus 
• Good Scissors (i.e. Fiskar)  
• Ruler (inches) (centimeters) 
• Three boxes of facial tissue 
• One package of one gallon Ziploc bags 
• Three rolls of Paper Towels 
• One package of baby wipes 
• Three tubes of Disinfecting Wipes 
• 1 package white mailing labels 2x4 inch (Avery 5163) 

 
 

• Any additional supplies that may be needed will be requested on the first week of school. 
   
          Thank you for your support, 
          5th Grade Teachers 

                                                                         



 


